
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Irrigation District Board of Directors will 
consider adopting an Appropriations Limit Resolution for 2020 as required by Article XIII B of 
the State Constitution during the District’s regular Board meeting on Monday, December 9, 
2019 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

The regular meeting of the EID Board will be held at the Harry J. Dunlop Customer Service 
Building, 2890 Mosquito Road, Placerville, California 95667. 

 

If you have questions regarding this policy, please contact Pat Johnson, Paralegal at 
530.642.4144. Copies of the policy can be obtained from the District’s website at 
www.eid.org or by contacting Pat Johnson at the number shown above after Wednesday, 
December 4, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 /s/ Jennifer Sullivan________ 
      Jennifer Sullivan  

Clerk to the Board 
  El Dorado Irrigation District 

 


